
 
 

Your Associations Annual General 

Meeting was held on December 13th 

and the minutes are available at 

www.nnra.ca. 

 
QR Code to website 

 
 

The Board met December 13th and the 3 priorities for the 

coming year are: 

1. RDN Property Taxes - proposed 15+% 

2. Watering Restrictions 

3. Fire Mitigation of the public access points 
 

The Board will also be keeping an eye on developments in regards to 

swimming pool(s) and the new Bylaw 2500 which is to replace Bylaw 

500. 

 

2024 Membership is due - $10 per household per year or 3 

years for $25.  (can submit to any of the Directors) 
Your membership will give your Association a stronger voice (the more 

residents we represent the more we will be heard) and cover minimal 

expenses and erect new Notice Boards.   

 

Have a Very Merry Christmas and a Joyous New Year! 

 
Your Board of Directors: 
Rudi Widdershoven, Neil Watson, Bill Marsh, David Jamieson, Wayne Stark, Gina 
Marchi, Gerry Theberge 
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